
 

Mission Stars 

Congratulations to our award winners! 

Nursery Tigers Leopards Dolphins 

Abigail Ronan Farris 

Sharks Caterpillars Butterflies 

Mia Orla Louie 

Reception RKP RVR RJG 

Meyra Emma Ivanna 

Year 1 1RB 1WT 1LM 

Novah jack Esme 

Year 2 2AH 2VH 2SB 

Ryleigh Lucas Lydia 

Year 3 3AL 3PS 3TL 

Elaina Paislee Piotr 

Year 4 4MS 4LH 4AD 

Thomas Natalia Oliver 

Year 5 5RW 5ZS 5DB 

Esther Daisy Alfie 

Year 6 6TW 6FC 6MF 

Charlie Lulu Willow 
 

 

 Attendance and Punctuality 
W.E. 16th February 2024 
Overall 

Attendance 
93% 

Best in KS1 1RB 

Best in KS2 3TL  

Best Punctuality RVR & 5ZS 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

26th February – School reopens  

1st March – 3TL Class Assembly @ 2.15pm 

w/b 4th March – Book Fair – Infant Hall @ 3.00pm each day 

8th March – World Book Day Celebrations  

8th March – RJG Class Assembly @ 9.00am 

15th March – 4LH St Patrick’s Day Assembly @ 2.00pm  

20th March – Parishioners Easter-themed Afternoon Tea 

22nd March – RKP Class Assembly @ 9.00am  

24th March – Palm Sunday Mass @ St Anthony’s Church  

28th March – School closes for Easter @ 1.15pm 

8th April – School reopens   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School website 
www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Parish website 
https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/ 

 
Phone number 

0161 437 3029 
 

Email 
admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Check out our 

 
@stanthonysm22 

 
 

 
 
 

Pope Francis says: 

   

 
 
 

 
“Lent is an occasion 
for conversion and 
internal renewal 
through listening to 
the Word of God, 
caring for brothers 
and sisters who need 
our help, and prayer, 
especially to obtain 
the grace of peace in 
the world.” 
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Messages from Mr Johnson  
During this Monday’s Gospel Assembly, we heard how Jesus healed the leper and 
was not afraid to engage with him. We spoke to the children about connecting with 
people on the margins of society and how they can show their love for others by 
reaching out and helping. After half term we will begin to plan our Lenten fundraising 
activities, selecting from many worthy charities which support people in need.     
 
Reception visit the Forum Library 
This week all three Reception classes visited the Forum Library. Whilst there, the 
children played games, listened to stories, explored the library and had some time 
to read picture books independently. The classes walked from school to The Forum 
with the help of many of our brilliant parents – we would like to thank all of the 
volunteers for their time as the visit would not have been possible without them. We 
will be visiting the library again later on in the summer term so would encourage 
any parents who would like to help to speak with their child’s class teacher.  
 
Year 6 Fire Service Visit  
Greater Manchester Fire Service visited school this week to speak with Year 6 
about how to stay safe outside of school in the case of an emergency. They 
recapped key messages including the Stop, Drop and Roll technique and the 
children had the opportunity to ask questions. Some of the children even had the 
opportunity to dress up in the full fire fighters’ uniform and equipment!    
 
Wythenshawe FM  
This afternoon, Johnathan, Aaliyah and Elizabeth from Year 5 went along to 
Wythenshawe FM at The Forum to record an advert for our free Nursery places 
available from September. The children were challenged to fit all of the key 
information into a short 30-second advert, but they did a brilliant job and we look 
forward to hearing them on the radio!  
 
RVR Class Assembly  
This morning RVR delivered a wonderful class assembly based on St Valentine and 
God’s love. The children spoke and sang beautifully and conducted themselves so 
sensibly considering this is their first class assembly at St Anthony’s and they have 
only been attending the Friday morning celebration assemblies since the start of 
January. Well done RVR! 
 
Summer’s Easter Mission  
Summer in Year 4 is once again running her Easter Mission to collect and donate 
as many Easter eggs as possible to the local food banks to ensure no child goes 
without an egg this year. If you would like to support Summer by donating an egg, 
please get in touch via email to find out more – summersmission1@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Parishioners Afternoon Tea  
After the success of our Parishioners 
Christmas Dinner, we would like to invite 
Parishioners and members of the Parish 
community to an Easter-themed Afternoon 
Tea led by our Mini Vinnies. This will take 
place on Wednesday 20th March at 1.45pm. 
To book your place, please phone the school 
office on 0161 437 3029.  
 
World Book Day Celebrations – Friday 8th 
March  
At St Anthony’s we will be celebrating World 
Book Day on Friday 8th March. We would love 
the children to come into school dressed up as 
their favourite book character. We have seen 
some fantastic home-made costumes in the 
past so there is no need to spend a fortune. 
Throughout the day the children will be taking 
part in lots of book-themed activities including  
the National Big Footie and Booky Quiz.   
 
Success for the Boys’ Football Team 
This week the Boys’ Excel Football Team 
attended a group competition at St Paul’s. The 
team played exceptionally well and won all of 
their fixtures – what a performance! Well done 
boys!  
 
 

  

 
 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-

giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2 

Please use the above link to access this week’s page. 
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